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STUDENT AWARDS:
· Gotcha Being Good – Winners of this week’s “Gotcha Being Good” awards for demonstrating one of our school rules – Be Responsible
Taitum Pow


5/6J

Anna Young


3K

Keegan Taylor


KB

CONGRATULATIONS to the above students

(Prizes generously donated by Domino’s Pizza, Eagle Boys Pizza and the School Canteen – Thankyou!)
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JOKE CORNER


	What do snowmen wear on their heads?
Ice caps!

	What do snowmen eat for lunch?

Icebergers?

	Where do snowmen go to dance?

Snowballs!

	What sort of ball doesn’t bounce?

A snowball?

	What do you get if you cross a snowman and a shark?

Frost bite!  

	What do  reindeer hang on their Christmas trees?

Hornaments!  

	Did Rudolph go to a regular school?

No, he was elf-taught!  


REWARDS FOR SCHOOL BANKING

Simply by banking each week at school and collecting 30 Dollarmite token rewards, eight Toormina students have received a cool Dollarmites backpack.  Cred, one of the characters that promotes regular banking as part of the Commonwealth Bank School Banking Rewards Program, came along to our school assembly to present the students with their reward.  

The token rewards earned through regular weekly banking are able to be redeemed for bookmarks, erasers, colour pencil packs, rulers, pencil cases, hats and money boxes.  The backpack reward, containing all of the above items, teaches students to develop strong financial skills as they benefit from saving their tokens and achieving a greater reward.

Our School Banking Coordinators, Stephanie and Debbie have loved seeing the number of regular bankers grow this year, as a result of the Commonwealth Bank Promotion.  School banking will resume in Week 2, 2011.

Congratulations to these students for discovering that saving can be fun and rewarding!
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Elizabeth Paff, Community Liaison Officer
	[image: image3.jpg]e
AN 4/,
Corrs HARBOUR CITY
LIBRARY & INFORMATION SERVICE







[image: image4.png]ScaRe Up A Good Book! Y

b )
www.summerreadingclub.org.au Uy
=




SUMMER READING CLUB

Dec 2010 - Jan 2011

	If you are a school student aged 5 and over, you are invited to participate in the 2010 – 2011 Coffs Harbour City Libraries

Summer Reading Club.

JOIN NOW!
Join at any branch of the library, and pick up your SRC kit which includes:- 

· Suggested reading lists, 

· Activities booklet, 

· Links to online games and fun reading activities

· How to add your own book review to the library catalogue & Win! Win! Win!

· Templates for book reviews, and story writing to earn your 
Summer Reading Club Certificate.

· An invitation to the Scary Dress Up SRC Party

Have fun reading, to earn your reading ‘Scary Ghosts’.
You can read any books you like, but if you come to the library, there are lots of books to choose from.



	Call into Coffs Harbour, Toormina or Woolgoolga libraries to collect your

SUMMER READING CLUB CERTIFICATE

and, until tickets run out, a ticket to the SRC party. Bring with you:-

· Your SCARY GHOSTS page – collect at least 5 ghosts!

·  A review or picture of a book you have read 

· A SCARY picture, poem, or story. 

(You can do this on the “tombstone” page from your kit if you like.).
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	Would you like to collect a ticket to the Summer Reading Club Party 
to be held at noon on 21st Jan 2010 at Coffs Harbour?

It’s a SCARY Dress up party!!
Tickets are limited, so call into the library to collect your ticket as soon as you have done what you need to earn your SRC Certificate.



	Thank you for joining the Coffs Harbour City Library  Summer Reading Club  

Scare up a good book! 

Any questions, please see the staff at the library. 66484900 

email: coffs.library@chcc.nsw.gov.au          www.coffsharbour.nsw.gov.au/citylibrary
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TOORMINA PUBLIC SCHOOL


Truth and Tolerance








ADDRESS:


CAVANBA ROAD,


TOORMINA  NSW   2452





TELEPHONE: (02) 6653 2122


FACSIMILE: (02) 6658 2287





EMAIL:


� HYPERLINK "mailto:Toormina-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au" ��Toormina-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au�





WEBSITE:


� HYPERLINK "http://www.toormina-p.schools.nsw.edu.au" ��www.toormina-p.schools.nsw.edu.au�





PARENTS & CITIZENS ASSOCIATION





P & C Committee meets


1st Friday of each month


9.15 am in School Staffroom














WHAT’S ON !











School resumes 


for students


On


Monday


31st January 2011
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Happy Holiday!








TOORMINA PUBLIC SCHOOL
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NEWSLETTER 39/10 – Week 10, Term 4 – 15th December 2010


 





Dear Toormina Families





On behalf of the staff of Toormina Public School I would like to wish every family a happy, safe and restful festive season.





The children, their families and our staff have all worked hard and had a very productive year.





The children finish school today, Wednesday 15th December.  Teachers will continue to work till Friday 17th December.  They have a full program of professional development in preparation for 2011.





Students return on Monday 31st January 2011.  If you forget the date you can always check out the school website: � HYPERLINK "http://www.toormina-p.schools.nsw.edu.au" ��www.toormina-p.schools.nsw.edu.au�








Elaine Norman


Principal














COLES SPORT FOR SCHOOLS





We were recently informed that our collected vouchers accumulated to 27,780 points.  





We have now been sent a catalogue and will be ordering the equipment over the holidays.  We will place a photograph in the Newsletter next year to display the equipment we purchase.





Thank you to all of those people who sent in the vouchers and thank you to Coles for the promotion.  We will be able to acquire quite a substantial amount of equipment to place in our new shed.





Pam Greenway




































































































































































